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“Every child, every minute , every hope “ 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

                                              Next half term Year Two’s topic will be, ‘Out of Africa’ , we will be exploring the wonderful world of African animals and culture. We have arranged for the children to attend Yorkshire Wildlife Park on Friday 9th June. It will be a fantastic day where the children will be exploring the wildlife park, seeing the animals and taking part in an amazing workshop about world habitats and environments.

During the workshop, the children will play a habitat game to discover all about desert, polar, savannah and rainforest habitats. They will learn about some of the animals at the wildlife park that live in these various habitats and what they need to survive there. The session also includes being hands on with a range of animal bio-facts and live animals. 

This day is very important as it will start our topic off and link to our learning and activities that follow throughout the remainder of the half term.  

Children will need to take with them a packed lunch (no fizzy drinks please). If your child usually receives free school meals (this does not include universal school meals), and would like a packed lunch from school, please ensure you order one no later than Monday 5th  June. Children will need to arrive at the normal time as we will be leaving school at around 9.15am and returning for 3.15pm. Please could you ensure that children come to school in their normal school uniform and due to the unpredictable British weather, a waterproof coat and sensible walking shoes. 
In order for this day to take place, we do need to ask for a contribution of £12.50  per child; this will include transport, entry to Yorkshire Wildlife Park and the workshop.  In view of advice from the Department of Education we have to inform you that payment for the trip is at the discretion of the parent and that any contribution will be viewed as voluntary. It is important for us to stress, however, that in the event of an inadequate number of parental contributions being received it will not be possible for the visit to take place. 

Payment for this trip must now be paid on the School Money website. You will receive a text when this payment is available. Please go to www.schoolmoney.co.uk or by accessing the paypoint facility. Deadline for payment is  

Monday 5th June. 
Thank you in advance for your support.

Yours Sincerely,

Mrs L Kendrick and Mrs L Gardner
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